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Andrea Gyger

From: Carol Beckler 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 2:13 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Written comments - proposed election rules - 7/7/15 hearing

To Wayne Williams  

SOS 

July 14,2015 

 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing in regards to the internet voting bill.  I hope you will deny this bill, I understand the reason for the 

bill to let the Military vote get counted.  Like we are finding out,there are so many people that find ways to 

take advantage 

of ways to cheat.  This would be hacked into, and only help the cheaters to do it.  I don’t think we want to 

believe that can happen, but in this day and age all things seem possible.  The mail in vote is and has been 

compromised  

and elections are tainted.  Why make it even easier?   Please do not do internet voting. 

 

Carol J. Beckler 

 

 

 




